

RELEASE IN PART
B6

From: Abedin, Huma <AbedinH@state.gov>
Sent: Sunday, April 18, 2010 6:21 PM
To: H
Subject: Re: Tomorrow

latest is that nato will make decision tomorrow morning, they don't want to cancel unless they have to and unless we have other dates to offer. We talked about around poland in july for the alternative.

Phil and I are connecting early tomorrow.

My guess is it will be moved.

[Redacted]

----- Original Message -----

From: H <HDR22@clintonemail.com>
To: Abedin, Huma
Sent: Sun Apr 18 18:13:15 2010
Subject: Re: Tomorrow

[Redacted]

What's the latest for our trip to Finland?

----- Original Message -----

From: Abedin, Huma <AbedinH@state.gov>
To: H
Sent: Sun Apr 18 18:10:32 2010
Subject: Tomorrow

[Redacted]

B6